
KEY INFO 

• Journal of Purdue 
Undergraduate Research 
Call-out at IPFW 

• Wednesday, Oct. 2, 2-3:30 
Learning Commons, 2nd floor, 
Helmke Library   

• Free coffee and dessert  

• http://docs.lib.purdue.edu/jpur/ 

Journal of Purdue Undergraduate Research  
Call-out Session  
 
 
FORT WAYNE, Ind.—The Journal of Purdue Undergraduate 
Research (JPUR) is sponsoring a call-out session for anyone 
interested in undergraduate research.  

• Learn about the benefits of publishing, JPUR, and the 
submission process.  

• Get practical advice on submitting an abstract of your 
research to JPUR.  

 
The event will be held on Wednesday, Oct. 2, between 2 and 
3:30 pm in the Learning Commons on the second floor of Helmke 
Library.  
 
The call-out is free and open to the public; coffee and dessert will 
be served.  For more information, contact Dr. Todor Cooklev, 
member of the JPUR faculty advisory board, at 260-481-0151 or cooklevt@ipfw.edu  
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